PACIFIC ASSOCIATION OFFICIALS COMMITTEE REPORT

BOARD OF ATHLETICS MEETING – November 15, 2011

Delegates from the Pacific Association Officials' Committee to the National Officials' Committee at the USATF Annual Meeting in St. Louis will be Jim Hume, John Murray, Dick Connors, Shirley Connors and Pat Randall.

Inductees to the National Officials Hall of Fame for 2011 will be John Drolla, South Texas, Linda Melzer, Ohio, Dick Moss, Georgia, Lawrie Robertson, Pacific Northwest, and Billy Walters, Southwest. Shirley Connors is a Finalist for the National Horace Crow award, and Charles Sheppard is a Finalist for the National John Davis Award.

The Training Committee chaired by Shirley Connors is finalizing the Training and Certification Clinics beginning in January 2012. As soon as the clinics and locations are determined, the full schedule will be posted to the Pacific Association website.

Anyone having any contribution to the Officials' Committee publication, Turns and Distances, including articles, events, or news of interest to the Pacific Association Officials, may contact Jim Hume at jimhume.certchair@sbcglobal.net.

Respectfully submitted,

John Murray, Chair Pacific Association Officials' Committee